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The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) Senior Advisor on Health, Homelessness, and 
Housing serves as a public health expert on the intersections of health and housing.  

Over the past year, the Senior Advisor has led the state health department’s COVID-19 
homeless and sheltered response, engaging in daily conversations with homeless service 
providers across the state. They’ve also engaged in different forums with people directly 
impacted by homelessness, and have strong relationships with community groups led by people 
experiencing homelessness.  

The Senior Advisor on Health, Homelessness, and Housing would provide valuable expertise 
and insight into conducting research and reviewing data as a member of this task force. 

 


